Federacién Valenciana de
Empresarios de la Construccion

Valencia, 1* September 2008

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that the FEDERACION VALENCIANA DE EMPRESARIOS
DE LA CONSTRUCCION (FEVEC) supports the ten principles of the Global Compact
with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this
communication, we express our intent to advance those principles within our sphere of
influence, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the
general public.

FEVEC is planning to organise seminars and speeches addressing its 1,000 associates to
“spread the Global Compact meaning, the content of its ten principles and the way to
implement the principles actively in their entrepreneurial life.

Sincerely yours,
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